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FFWPU Nepal, Santosh Kumar Paudel: “As you may have heard True Mother designated $1 million to 
Nepal. Tears well up in our eyes thinking of this sacrifice. These funds, according to True Mother’s 
specific wishes, will be added to the Prime Minister’s Relief Fund, used for direct assistance to 
Unificationist Families living in Nepal and to rebuild infrastructure. Because True Parents have been so 
well received in Nepal at the national level on numerous occasions, True Mother wants to reach out to the 
entire nation. At the same time, she wants to reach out to Unificationist Families personally, at least in 
some small way. 
 
On May 11 Special Emissary to Asia Chung Sik Yong and lawmaker and UPF Nepal chairman Ek Nath 

Dhakal offerd this donation to Prime Minister Sushil Koirala. Here is the news on Republic News Paper: 

 

 
 



Nepal Republic Media: KATHMANDU, May 11: Universal Peace Federation (UPF) and Family 
Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) International Co-founder Hak Ja Han Moon has 
donated US$ 1 million to Nepal to be used as relief for the victims of the April-25 earthquake. 
 

 
 
According to a statement issued by Universal Peace Federation Nepal (UPF Nepal) on Sunday, half the 
amount — US$ 500,000 will be given to the Prime Minister’s Disaster Relief Fund while the other half 
will go to FFWPU-Nepal. 
 
“These funds will be utilized to provide relief and recovery to the earthquake victims,” Ek Nath Dhakal, 
chairman of UPF Nepal, was quoted as saying in the statement. 
 
“Mother Moon [Hak Ja Han Moon] expressed her commiserations to the victims’ families and offered her 
prayers for the speedy recovery of those who were injured. She expressed hope that Nepal would recover 
quickly from this devastation and rebuild the nation,” the statement adds. 
 
UPF Nepal also said that a check was handed over to Prime Minister Sushil Koirala on Sunday jointly by 
Moon’s Special Emissary to Asia Chung Sik Yong and lawmaker and UPF Nepal chairman Ek Nath 
Dhakal. 
 
“We clearly remember all the great work of Father [Sun Myung Moon] and Mother Moon to Nepal. For 
that reason, Nepal has a high regard for Father and Mother Moon. I assure you that all funds will be 
utilized properly,” the statement quoted Prime Minister Koirala as having told Asia Chairman Chung Sik 
Yong during there meeting and as they were conversing. 
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